Good afternoon,

I would like to oppose plans to lose any of the green open public space at Firs Farm Paying Fields in favour or a
Crematorium. Over the last few years the Playing fields have been transformed into an amazing Wetlands, there
have been an increase in wildlife and in people using this wonderful open space for playing all types of sports,
cycling, running, walking etc. Especially since COVID there has been so much more emphasis on using outdoor
space and our health, I don’t feel that this is a good use of the space in the heart of our community. A
crematorium can be put anywhere in a borough or town including Brownfield Sites, whereas a park/ playing
fields have to be near housing and communities.

Once you sell off green open space you will never get anymore back.

I don’t know anyone who thinks this is a good idea, it will be interesting to see what responses you get to this
‘plan.’



